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           The Thames Stamp Club meets the second and fourth Wednesday of each month, Sept. through June, at 

7:00 P.M. at the Waterford Public Library, 49 Rope Ferry Rd, Waterford, CT.  All area philatelists are invited.  

Annual dues are $10.00.  The club’s email is tbbee@aol.com.  The club’s address is PO Box 624, E. Lyme, CT 

06333 and on the web at http://www.ThamesStampClub.org.   

 

Summer Recap 

Jul 10, Jul 24 – Open meeting at the Groton Public Library and the Waterford Public Library respectively.    

We reviewed status of the Club table at Hartford GASS show.  The deadline for preregistration on the APS web 

site is 31 July.  We collected names to be submitted to the APS for society booth holders.  We discussed selling 

our show covers at the club table at our regular prices.     

Aug 7, Aug 28 – Meeting was called to order at the Waterford Public Library with six members attending and 

one on Zoom.  The first meeting we focused on organization for manning the club table as well as set up on 

Wednesday afternoon.  John J. and Ray P. (NHPS) will set up the booth.  GASS was a big success despite our 

location in the back of the hall.  We sold some covers and recruited two new members.  The new banner looked 

great.  I’ve enclosed some photos from the show.  The Nathan Hail Chapter of USCS will meet on 8 Sept @ 

1300 at John’s house, 248 Shore Ave., Groton.  All are welcome. 

  

September Meetings 

11 Sept – In person meeting at Waterford Public Library + Zoom for those who cannot make it. 

25 Sept - In person meeting at Waterford Public Library + Zoom for those who cannot make it. 

 

 

September Stamp Shows 

22 Sept 4th Sunday Show Cancelled due to a scheduling issue with YMA hall 
27-29 Sept NOJEX’24 @ Hilton Hasbrouck Heights, 650 Terrace Heights, NJ 

 

Here and There    
If you have a candidate for cover-of-the-month, please send me a scan plus a short write-up.  Welcome to new 

members Robert Lorenz and Scott Mayer.  If you have not paid your 2024 dues, please consider doing so today.  

Dues are $10/yr.  Please mail $10 to TSC, PO Box 624, E. Lyme, CT 06333.    I am circulating the stamp-

circuit boxes; if you want to check out the box in your home for a few days, let me know.  Everyone, please stay 

healthy and safe.  The following link will take you to the APS Newsletter: https://stamps.org/news/c/news/p/1 

 

 

          

         Philatelically yours, 

         Tony  

         Tony Bruno 
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John and Ray P. manning the Club Table 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tony and John at Club Table 


